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permit application

Shannon Westerlund <shannon.westerlund@co.aitkin.mn.us>
Mon 4/13/2020 3:23 PM
To: |

Cc: Kimberly Burton <kimberly.burton@co.aitkin.mn.us>

App# 2020-005563
Mr. Calder,

Your permit request for a 20'x30' residence addition has been received. After review , our records show
the existing residence and deck were granted a variance in 1986 from the required 100 foot lake setback
to build at 50 feet from the lake. If a structure was built with a variance, any addition or increase in size
to that structure would also require a variance.

For this reason, your permit application is being denied and a refund will be issued back to your card.
If you are interested in applying for a variance please follow this link for the application and
information: https://www.co.aitkin.mn.us/departments/enviro-svcs/variance-applicants.html

If you have any questions on the variance process, please contact Planning & Zoning at 218-927-7342.

Variance Applicant Instructions - Aitkin County, Minnesota

"Our Mission is to provide outstanding service in a fiscally responsible manner through innovation
and collaboration with respect for all"

www.co.aitkin.mn.us

Thank you,

Shannon Westerlund

Aitkin County Environmental Services
Planning & Zoning

307 2nd Street NW, Rm 219, Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342

Fax: 218-927-4372

WWW.CO0.aitkin.mn.us
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